
 
 

Castaic Lake Water Agency Transmission Mains and Pipelines Project 

UPDATE 
Temporary Travel Lane Closure  

(Valencia Blvd between Bouquet Canyon Rd and Magic Mountain Pkwy) 
 

August 25 2008 through Early Fall 2008 
 

What work 
will be done? 

Installation of transmission pipelines. 

Where is the 
work 

occurring? 

On Valencia Boulevard between Bouquet Canyon Road and Magic Mountain 
Parkway. 

*When will 
work begin 
and end? 

Work in this location will begin August 25, 2008 and continue through early 
Fall 2008.   

*What time 
will crews be 
working? 

Contractor will work from 9:00 pm to 6:00 am Monday through Friday.  
Weekend work is anticipated for this work area. 

What can I 
expect? 

Traffic delays and detours; no vehicular traffic will be permitted in work area 
during construction hours, other than emergency vehicles.  Construction-
related noise, large trucks, pavement breaking, trench work, compaction and 
vibration.   

Will local 
access be 
permitted? 

No travel lanes will be accessible while construction crews are on site.  
Contractor will plate and re-open all travel lanes on a daily basis. Entrances to 
local businesses will be maintained.  Please follow posted signs for alternate 
routes. 

Where can I 
call to get 
more 

information? 

1-800-698-9805 

*Schedule is subject to change.  
 

Please use extreme caution while walking, bicycling or driving near the construction zone and obey all 
traffic signs. 

 
Thank you for your patience as we complete these improvements! 

For more information: Call 1-800-698-9805 or visit http://www.clwa.org 
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